
New Leaf UMC Administrator

Apr 3 - May 2, 2024

April 2024

Wed Apr 3 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Wed Apr 3 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Wed Apr 3 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer

Wed Apr 3 7:00pm - 8:00pm Choir Practice

Thu Apr 4 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Thu Apr 4 11:00am - 12:30pm Various Groups practicing with Becky L.

Thu Apr 4 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Thu Apr 4 5:00pm - 8:00pm Peerless

Fri Apr 5 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Fri Apr 5 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Sat Apr 6 10:00am - 11:00am Yarns of Love

Sun Apr 7 8:30am - 9:00am Coffee & Fellowship

Informal fellowship time before worship begins.  All welcome.

Sun Apr 7 9:00am - 10:00am Modern Worship

This worship features our Praise Team leading modern worship songs in a casual
atmosphere.  (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship services are
unique.)

Sun Apr 7 10:00am - 11:00am Informal Fellowship

Refreshments and conversation in between services.  Everyone welcome!

Sun Apr 7 11:00am - 12:00pm Traditional Worship

This format includes many elements of a more traditional worship service, such as
hymns and choral music. (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship
services are unique.)

Mon Apr 8 9:00am - 10:00am Fit for Christ

Mon Apr 8 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Mon Apr 8 11:00am - 12:00pm Bible Study with Pastor (from Sunday text)

This study is always based on the bible passage used in worship on the previous
Sunday.  Anyone is welcome, and we honor the one-hour time limit.

Mon Apr 8 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer



Mon Apr 8 6:30pm - 7:30pm Praise Team Rehearsal

Mon Apr 8 7:30pm - 8:30pm Daniel Plan Class---school age room

Tue Apr 9 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Tue Apr 9 3:30pm - 4:30pm Good Grief

Tue Apr 9 6:00pm - 7:00pm Bd. of Directors Meeting

Wed Apr 10 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Wed Apr 10 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Wed Apr 10 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer

Wed Apr 10 7:00pm - 8:00pm Choir Practice

Thu Apr 11 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Thu Apr 11 11:00am - 12:30pm Various Groups practicing with Becky L.

Thu Apr 11 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Thu Apr 11 5:00pm - 8:00pm Peerless

Fri Apr 12 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Fri Apr 12 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Fri Apr 12 7:30pm - 8:30pm Board of Directors

Sat Apr 13 10:00am - 11:00am Bells

Sun Apr 14 8:30am - 9:00am Coffee & Fellowship

Informal fellowship time before worship begins.  All welcome.

Sun Apr 14 9:00am - 10:00am Modern Worship

This worship features our Praise Team leading modern worship songs in a casual
atmosphere.  (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship services are
unique.)

Sun Apr 14 10:00am - 11:00am Informal Fellowship

Refreshments and conversation in between services.  Everyone welcome!

Sun Apr 14 11:00am - 12:00pm Traditional Worship

This format includes many elements of a more traditional worship service, such as
hymns and choral music. (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship
services are unique.)

Mon Apr 15 9:00am - 10:00am Fit for Christ

Mon Apr 15 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Mon Apr 15 11:00am - 12:00pm Bible Study with Pastor (from Sunday text)

This study is always based on the bible passage used in worship on the previous
Sunday.  Anyone is welcome, and we honor the one-hour time limit.



Mon Apr 15 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer

Mon Apr 15 6:30pm - 7:30pm Praise Team Rehearsal

Mon Apr 15 7:30pm - 8:30pm Daniel Plan Class---school age room

Tue Apr 16 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Wed Apr 17 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Wed Apr 17 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Wed Apr 17 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer

Wed Apr 17 7:00pm - 8:00pm Choir Practice

Thu Apr 18 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Thu Apr 18 11:00am - 12:30pm Various Groups practicing with Becky L.

Thu Apr 18 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Thu Apr 18 1:00pm - 6:00pm blood drive

Thu Apr 18 5:00pm - 8:00pm Peerless

Fri Apr 19 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Fri Apr 19 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Sat Apr 20 10:00am - 11:00am Yarns of Love

Sun Apr 21 8:30am - 9:00am Coffee & Fellowship

Informal fellowship time before worship begins.  All welcome.

Sun Apr 21 9:00am - 10:00am Modern Worship

This worship features our Praise Team leading modern worship songs in a casual
atmosphere.  (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship services are
unique.)

Sun Apr 21 10:00am - 11:00am Informal Fellowship

Refreshments and conversation in between services.  Everyone welcome!

Sun Apr 21 11:00am - 12:00pm Traditional Worship

This format includes many elements of a more traditional worship service, such as
hymns and choral music. (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship
services are unique.)

Mon Apr 22 9:00am - 10:00am Fit for Christ

Mon Apr 22 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Mon Apr 22 11:00am - 12:00pm Bible Study with Pastor (from Sunday text)

This study is always based on the bible passage used in worship on the previous
Sunday.  Anyone is welcome, and we honor the one-hour time limit.

Mon Apr 22 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer



Mon Apr 22 6:30pm - 7:30pm Praise Team Rehearsal

Mon Apr 22 7:30pm - 8:30pm Daniel Plan Class---school age room

Mon Apr 22 7:30pm - 8:30pm Worship Team Meeting

Tue Apr 23 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Tue Apr 23 5:00pm - 8:00pm Day Care Family Art Night

Wed Apr 24 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Wed Apr 24 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Wed Apr 24 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer

Wed Apr 24 6:00pm - 7:00pm VBS MEETING

Wed Apr 24 7:00pm - 8:00pm Choir Practice

Thu Apr 25 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Thu Apr 25 11:00am - 12:30pm Various Groups practicing with Becky L.

Thu Apr 25 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Thu Apr 25 5:00pm - 8:00pm Peerless

Fri Apr 26 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Fri Apr 26 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Sat Apr 27 10:00am - 11:00am Bells

Sun Apr 28 8:30am - 9:00am Coffee & Fellowship

Informal fellowship time before worship begins.  All welcome.

Sun Apr 28 9:00am - 10:00am Modern Worship

This worship features our Praise Team leading modern worship songs in a casual
atmosphere.  (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship services are
unique.)

Sun Apr 28 10:00am - 11:00am Informal Fellowship

Refreshments and conversation in between services.  Everyone welcome!

Sun Apr 28 11:00am - 12:00pm Traditional Worship

This format includes many elements of a more traditional worship service, such as
hymns and choral music. (The music and message for the 9am & 11am worship
services are unique.)

Mon Apr 29 9:00am - 10:00am Fit for Christ

Mon Apr 29 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Mon Apr 29 11:00am - 12:00pm Bible Study with Pastor (from Sunday text)

This study is always based on the bible passage used in worship on the previous
Sunday.  Anyone is welcome, and we honor the one-hour time limit.



Mon Apr 29 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer

Mon Apr 29 6:30pm - 7:30pm Praise Team Rehearsal

Mon Apr 29 7:30pm - 8:30pm Daniel Plan Class---school age room

Tue Apr 30 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

May 2024

Wed May 1 8:30am - 9:30am Silver Sneakers

Wed May 1 9:00am - 10:00am Fit For Christ

Wed May 1 4:30pm - 6:30pm Peerless soccer

Wed May 1 7:00pm - 8:00pm Choir Practice

Thu May 2 10:00am - 11:00am Tai Chi--back in the event center

Thu May 2 11:00am - 12:30pm Various Groups practicing with Becky L.

Thu May 2 12:00pm - 1:00pm Silver Sneakers

Thu May 2 5:00pm - 8:00pm Peerless
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